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Hello Mr. Zornes

I am writing this to express my full support regarding the ordinance being considered tonight
at the joint session.

As a person who regularly rides my bikes to and from several places in LA, MV, and PA, [
would love to see more places to be able to lock up my bike. I think the use of the regulations
that were developed by VTA only make sense for us to locally apply in Los Altos, there is no
need to reinvent the wheel when the bicycles are already rolling.

Planning Commission and Complete Streets Commission please recommend adopt of these
regulations tonight!

Thank you,
James Donovan

*Please read this comment into the public record as I cannot attend this evening's meeting. For
privacy purposes please redact my email address.



